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PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone

Tel:  01977 723550

www.purstoninfants.co.uk

11th October 2016
Dear Parents/Carers

Photographs
The last day to return photograph orders to school is Thursday, 13th October. Any late orders will need to be posted directly to Tempest photography or ordered online. 

Milk
Starting next half term we will be changing the way in which you pay for your child’s milk. All payments must be made online via www.schoolmilk.co.uk, money for milk orders cannot be accepted in school. Please see the accompanying letter for more information.

Raffle tickets
A group of friends and ex-pupils, class of ’93 fundraisers, are currently having a raffle in memory of Karen Hill, one of our ex-pupils, to raise money for The Prince of Wales Hospice. Raffle tickets cost £1 each and can be purchased from the school office up until Thursday 20th October. 
Bikes/Scooters 

Currently there are a number of children bringing bikes/scooters to school; these are being left in the playgrounds. For safety reasons we cannot allow the toys to be accessed at playtime. Can parents please make sure that they are secured with an appropriate lock, to the railings on the outside of the playgrounds either in Foundation stage or near the Hall. They are not the responsibility of school and are left at your own risk. 
Tesco Halloween Competition
Tesco are currently running a competition for children under the age of 11 to design their own Halloween fancy dress costume. The winner will receive £150 in Tesco vouchers and a donation of the same amount will be made to school. An entry form is attached for your child to complete and return to school by Friday 21st October. 
Yours sincerely

S Leather (Miss)

Acting Headteacher
	The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Acting Headteacher, Sarah Leather, supported by the Deputy, Philip Barnett and Learning Mentor, Kerry Dyas.  
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